
Unmet Transit Needs  

Public Hearing 
Your input and suggestions are encouraged to improve  

local and regional public transit services. 
 

 

The Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, February 4
th

 2015, 8:30 am at: 

County Board of Supervisors’ Chambers, 1055 Monterey Street, San Luis Obispo  
 

{All requests due in person, by mail, phone, fax, or e-mail by February 11, 2015} 
 

 

 

☺Call: 781-1520 or Fax: 781-5703  
 

☺E-mail: Unmet_needs@slocog.org or Visit: www.slocog.org  
 

☺Mail: San Luis Obispo Council of Governments 
 

☺Address: 1114 Marsh St., SLO, CA 93401 


